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Comments: | am opposed to the heavy cutting being proposed in the Telephone Gap wilderness area. As a
State, Vermont is actively moving away from the destructive and short sited practice of heavy cutting especially in
older growth forests and sensitive higher elevation areas and wildlife corridores.

Please, please reconsider your proposed plans and study the implications further.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



